
Message from the Headteacher
It was wonderful to see so many of you at the Autumn
Fayre on Sunday. After a damp start to the morning the
sun came out and blessed us with beautiful day. The PTA
raised an incredible £2750 and I would like to say a big
thank you them, and everyone who helped, for all their
tireless work.

On Thursday afternoon, children from Year 4 took part in
the U9s Girls Football tournament. Though we were not
winners, both Mr Kinahan and Mr Balaquidan were
thoroughly impressed with the children's sportsmanship
and enthusiasm while playing against the other teams
along with their willingness to have a go even though
some had never player a match before. A fantastic
afternoon, thank you to the players and parents for all
their support.

We are so proud of Roman who has
been selected to train at the weekends
with the Royal Ballet in Birmingham.
Well done Roman!

Our Year 5s will be off on their residential trip to Everdon
on Wednesday. We hope they have a wonderful time
and enjoy their adventure.

Just to draw your attention to an extra holiday that
schools are taking due to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.
We have decided that our extra day will be Friday 27th

May.

Have a lovely weekend.
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The Prayer

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards last week:
Reception – Keira, Jessica

Year 1 – Mila, Sonny, Luca

Year 2 – Elsie, Clemmie, Elliott

Year 3 –Rebecca, Skylar, Alice

Year 4 – Hansel, Bea, Aidan

Year 5 – Hartley, Rory, Lola

Year 6 – Isaac, Anna, Ava

Holy Trinity Catholic Primary School   24 London Road  Chipping Norton   Oxfordshire  OX7 5AX

Tel: 01608 643487  www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Lorna Buchanan

Let us thank God for the wonderful world 
He has created 

and use our hearts and minds 
for those less fortunate than ourselves.
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PTA AGM
Just in case you hadn't heard, it's our AGM and first meeting of the year on Monday! We'll be at The
Fox for 7.45 and it would be great to see some new faces come join us and help come up with ideas for
fundraising over the next year. There'll be no pressure to sign up for anything you don't want to do!

Over half the committee will be leaving at the end of this school year so if the PTA is to continue funding
trips to the Panto, WOW days, Christmas presents etc as well as helping fund school requests such as
the designated nurture room it must have new members.

The roles of Chair and Secretary will both be up for re-election to give Jo and I an opportunity to hand
things over and offer support before our children leave at the end of this school year. Steve has said he
is happy to continue as Treasurer if no-one else would like to do it. If you're interested in any of these
role please get in touch.

I really hope to see you on Monday night.

Kind regards,

Caroline
PTA Chair

PTA Autumn Fayre



Dates for Autumn Term

Monday 27th September PTA AGM – 7.45pm The Fox Hotel

Wednesday 29th September U11 Football Tournament – by invitation

Wednesday 29th September – Friday 1st October Year 5 Everdon Residential

Thursday 7th October

Poetry Day Reception – Year 5

One Life Music Retreat in School (NEW)

Chipping Norton School Year 6 Open Evening 

Monday 11th October School Photographer in for Individual Photos

Tuesday 12th October Reception Vision Screening

Wednesday 13th October U11 Hockey Tournament – by invitation

Friday 15th October
Harvest Mass for KS2

Harvest Assembly for Reception & KS1

Tuesday 19th October Parent Consultations

Thursday 21st October Parent Consultations

Friday 22nd October INSET DAY

HALF TERM 25th – 29th October

Monday 1st November INSET DAY

Wednesday 3rd November Year 5 Swimming Lessons 

Thursday 11th November Remembrance Assembly

Monday 15th – Friday 18th November Antibullying Week

Thursday 17th November Antibullying & E-Safety Assembly/Workshop with ICT Consultant 

Thursday 25th November Flu Vaccination  - Whole School

Friday 3rd December PTA Christmas Disco

Tuesday 7th December Reception Nativity Performance 1.30pm

Wednesday 8th December KS1 Christmas Performances

Thursday 9th December KS2 Christmas Carol Services

Wednesday 15th December Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day

Friday 17th December Whole School Mass

Friday 17th December School closes for Christmas at 12.05pm

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY


